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Kobre & Kim’s Ben Sirota teams up with Crowell & Morning’s Juan A. Arteaga to discuss a new
development from DOJ’s Antitrust Division in the article titled: Giving Credit Where Credit Is
Due: DOJ’s Policy Shift Allows Companies To Receive Credit for Antitrust Compliance Programs.
This article discusses the policy shift within DOJ Antitrust relating to treatment of corporate
antitrust compliance programs and predicts what further changes may be on the horizon.
Read more here (Subscription Required).
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